Kevin Blackburn

Post recovery plan should entail wolf interactions with people, livestock and ungulates. We should
look for ways to reduce and properly manage existing wolves and prevent any incidents with
people. This wolf program is a drain on department funds and is highly controversial with split
support. Wolves will never become extinct so create a realistic plan to manage and control these
animals before real issues occur.

Wolves are smart creatures and aren't afraid of human interactions. That statement should be
priority number one.



